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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Tricia Proctor <t.proctor@nhs-inc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 9:34 AM
To: City Council
Subject: NO Trail on City Streets

Dear Capitola City Council, 
 
I am writing to you as a long-time resident of Capitola, having lived here for over 50 years and raised fifth-
generation residents in our community. It is with great concern that I address the current discussions surrounding 
the proposed trail on city streets. 
 
As citizens, we trust the council members we elected to uphold the municipal code outlined in Measure L. It is 
essential that you adhere to the laws that govern our community; no one is above the law. As a retired law 
enforcement oƯicer, Council Member Joe Clark should understand that while it may be possible to break the law, 
such actions will ultimately have consequences. 
 
I do not support the idea of a trail on city streets, and I question the rationale behind this proposal. Is there an 
underlying benefit to this plan that has not been fully disclosed to the public? It is crucial for transparency that you 
communicate any potential benefits to the community. 
 
The trail should remain on the rail corridor, where it is both safe and practical. I believe that the council is more 
than capable of recognizing that this solution is viable, especially given the numerous options that have already 
been presented. 
 
I urge you to listen to the voices of the residents and business owners of Capitola. Our community deserves a 
solution that prioritizes safety and adheres to the established guidelines. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope you will take our concerns seriously and work towards a solution 
that reflects the wishes of the community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Proctor  
Riverview Dr. Capitola, CA 
 


